
 

 

Mr Laurie Glanfield  
Director General 
NSW Attorney General & Justice  
Level 14, 10 Spring Street 
SYDNEY 2001  
 
 
By email:  lpclrd@agd.nsw.gov.au  
 
31 July 2013  
 
Dear Mr Glanfield  
 
CONSULTATION ON THE PROPOSED DUST DISEASES TRIBUNAL REGULATION 2013  
 
Thank you for your letter concerning the proposed changes to the Claims Resolution Process 
(CRP) under the Dust Diseases Tribunal Regulation 2013.   The Insurance Council of 
Australia (ICA) appreciates the opportunity to comment on the proposed changes.   
 
The ICA participated in the Asbestos Review in 2008 and made specific submissions in our 
letter dated 1 August 2008.  At this stage the ICA does not wish to raise any further specific 
matters in response to the proposed regulation or the Regulatory Impact Statement.  
However, we would appreciate receiving further information from you once the consultation 
process has been finalised.   
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact Justine Hall, 
Senior Policy Advisor Consumer Relations and Market Development on (02) 9253 5122 or 
jhall@insurancecouncil.com.au . 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Robert Whelan 
Executive Director & CEO 
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